
 
 
 

 City of Naples, Florida 
 Office of the City Clerk 
Memo 
To: File 
From: Tara A. Norman, CLA/CMC/CRM, City Clerk 
Subject: Town Hall Meeting Scheduled for 10/10/00 
Date: November 14, 2000 
 
It is noted for the record that a Town Hall Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 10, 
2000, was not convened due to an error in communication between the Mayor’s Office 
and the Old Naples Association whose members were to be in attendance.  City Manager 
Kevin Rambosk provided those Council Members present with an update regarding a 
possible payoff of the City’s loan to the Collier County Historical Society for purchase of 
the Wilkinson House historic property.  Council Members present were:  Mayor Bonnie 
MacKenzie, Gary Galleberg, William MacIlvaine, Fred Tarrant and Penny Taylor; absent 
were Vice Mayor Joseph Herms and Council Member Tamela Wiseman.  Staff in 
attendance were:  City Manager Kevin Rambosk, City Clerk Tara Norman, Planning 
Director Ron Lee, Planner Ann Walker, Acting Chief of Police & Emergency Services 
Steven Moore, Police Officer Ron Moser, and Human Resources Director Lori Burke.  
Denise Zoldan, Naples Daily News reporter was also present.   
 
It was noted that City Manager Rambosk would request that Kevin Denti, attorney for 
Wilkinson House neighbors believed to be proposing the loan payoff, appear before 
Council; this may entail a special called meeting.  The aforementioned report by City 
Manager Rambosk encompassed approximately 20 minutes from 5:40 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
    __________________________________ 
    City Clerk 
 


